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We remain of the view that this is the wrong location for such a site and that it would have an
adverse impact on our business and especially our employees.

This is primarily in relation to concerns we have for the health of our employees from emissions /
particulates issuing from such a site.

Further the additional HGV traffic would increase both noise and accident risk in our view.

We also have concerns as to the potential adverse impact on property values, for both those
owned by our business, but also those of our employees in the local area.


